
Editorial 

 

Greetings to all the Readers,  

With great pleasure, I offer you the Jan-June issue for 2024. The present issue has a range of 

articles from many disciplines of dentistry. We have been receiving manuscripts from pan-

India and are pleased to see that the reach of the journal has been increasing with every issue. 

I want to reassure everyone who reads our journal that I will keep working tirelessly to improve 

our journal's visibility and overall quality of the journal. I would like to request our readers to 

cite our journal articles in increasing amounts so that it improves our impact factor and also 

draw in more high-calibre manuscript submissions.  

Any helpful suggestions or thoughts about the journal are much appreciated, as long as we keep 

the same spirit of constant enhancement. It is an honour for me to have been working as 

Executive Editor for the journal since past 7 years and have been consistently trying publish 

quality research work.  

I would like to extend my gratitude and appreciation to all the authors for their sincere and 

excellent research work. 

Happy Reading! 

 


